
TOWN OF BROOKLINE, MASSACHUSETTS 

FOOD SERVICE ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 

The Food Service Advisory Committee will be meeting on Thursday, March 14, 2019, 10:30AM-12:00PM, in 

Brookline High School, Multipurpose Room 020, in the basement. 

Members Attended  
  Patricia Laham, Coordinator of School Health Services  
  Gus Travassos, Food Service Director  
  Matt Gillis, Director of Operations  
  Bettina Neuefeind, PSB Parent Representative  
  Sue Levy, PSB Parent Representative (alternate)  
  Suzanne Federspiel, School Committee Representative  
  Mary Ellen Dunn, Depty. Supt. of Schools for A & F  
  Pat Maloney, Director of Environmental Health, Chief Sanitarian  
  John Prunier, Whitsons District Manager (liaison)  
  Donna Odell, Food Service Employee  
  Bonnie Hatzieleftheriadis, Food Service Employee  
  Jessica Wender-Shubow, President of the Brookline Educators Union  
  Dai Nguyen ,Public Health Sanitarian  
  Blanka Bogdanovic, PSB Parent Representative  
  Donna Pertel , PSB Parent Representative  
  Student Advisor Focus Group:  
  Ifeamaka Richardson (Junior)  
  Kyle Schallies (Freshmen)  
  Max Siegel (Junior)  
  Charlotte Vincent (Sophomore)  
  Alexis Raitt (Senior)  
  Raman Milky (Senior)  
  Aryn Lee (Sophomore)  
  Mehdi Baliamoune (Freshmen)  
 
 
AGENDA 

 

1. Approval of Minutes 2/26/2019  

2. High School Student Update/Conversation 

3. Presentation Overview for Education of Parents 

4. Review of Changes to Program to Reduce Costs 

 


